OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

OCT 10 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 745 without my signature.

This bill would add an additional member to the Mental Health Services Oversight and
Accountability Commission with experience in supportive housing.

While supportive housing can help improve the lives of those with serious mental illness,
I believe that the current commission -- with sixteen members -- is adequate to the task.

Sincerely,

EA S

Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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